



Providence Center's 28th Annual Moran Golf Classic

April 21, 2021

Dear Friends,

Providence Center is gearing up for our 28th Annual Moran Golf Classic in honor of our 60th Anniversary! We have much to celebrate this year, as we are starting to see the light at the end of the tunnel with the pandemic, and we are preparing for the next 60 years of service in our community! We are excited to resume our tournament this year, after having to make the hard decision to cancel last year's event due to Covid-19.

The Classic will be held on Monday, June 7th at Queenstown Harbor in a modified format that includes safety precautions to protect all golfers, volunteers and staff. Queenstown has hosted many tournaments over the last year, and they have developed procedures to ensure safety while still maintaining the enjoyable atmosphere that you have come to know and enjoy! Now more than ever, we need your support, and the Classic is a great way to help nearly 400 people in Anne Arundel County who count on our services.

We know that many have faced challenges over the last year, and we recognize that the impacts of the pandemic may have affected your ability to make charitable contributions. We hope that you will you consider donating a silent auction item if you are able. The Classic's silent auction generates a significant amount of revenue each year. Tickets to sporting events, golf packages, vacation rentals, gift certificates, baskets of cheer, and in-kind donations of services from area businesses are examples of items featured in past auctions. Making a contribution to our silent auction will ensure that your company's name will be in front of the nearly 200 golfers who participate in the tournament each year! Please see the attached silent auction form to make a donation.

Thank you for considering this request. If you have any questions please feel free to contact us at 410-766-2212, ext. 102 or email specialevents@providencecenter.com.

Sincerly,

The Moran Golf Classic Golf Committee

Marc Dorman, Rick Hunsicker, Matt Lehmann, Donna Moran, Ronnell Peters, Mike Phillips, and Ryan Stangle





Providence Center's 28th Annual Moran Golf Classic Presented by Moran Insurance

Siler	nt Auction Donation Form	
☐ YES, I/We wish to donate the following	owing item(s):	
Item Description	Retail value	
	\$	
	\$	
	\$	
Name:		
Company Name:		
Email:	Phone:	
Address:		
City:	State: ZIP:	

For questions and/or to arrange item pickup, please call 410-766-2212, ext. 102 or email specialevents@providencecenter.com.

Committee Member Signature:

Please return completed forms to specialevents@providencecenter.com or mail to: Providence Center Moran Golf Classic, 930 Point Pleasant Road, Glen Burnie, MD 21060

Thank you for supporting Providence Center and the 420 individuals with intellectual and developmental disabilities who count on us!

Providence Center is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization registered with the State of Maryland. Donations are tax deductible to the fullest extent allowed by law. A copy of our current financial statement is available upon request. Documents and information submitted to the State of Maryland under the Maryland Charitable Solicitations Act are available from the Office of the Secretary of State for the cost of copying and postage.